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E.S. CAMPUS PARENT INFO NEWSLETTER 

April 17, 2020 
 

REPORT CARDS – 

The grades for the 3rd 

Quarter Report card 

will be available via 

PowerSchool on 

Thursday, April 30, 

2020.  Due to Covid 19 

we want to give students more time to complete 

work for the third marking period.  Your child’s 

teacher will share with you the access ID and 

password to log in.  Please find attached, the 

letter with step-by-step instructions on how to 

access PowerSchool. 

 

VIRTUAL SPIRIT 

WEEK – 

U.H.C.S. will be 

having our Virtual 

Spirit Week for all 

three campuses from Monday, April 27th to 

Friday, May 1st.  Please see the attached flyer 

for more information. 

 

OFFICE STAFF 

If you have any questions or 

concerns, you can contact the 

office staff Monday through 

Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 

p.m.  Mrs. Hughes can be 

reached by phone at 908-

444-0669 or by email 

thughes@uhcs-newark.org and Ms. Boozer can 

be reached by phone at 973-750-8380 or by 

email wboozer@uhcs-newark.org. 

 

SCHOOL AT HOME In an effort to support 

you with having your scholar do school work 

from home, the 

Elementary School has 

developed this site with 

the hope of placing 

everything at your 

fingertips in one place. 

The site is still under construction so please 

bear with us as we are updating the site 

regularly to reflect best practices and user-

friendliness. If you have any comments or 

questions please do not hesitate to contact Mr. 

Carr at acarr@uhcs-newark.org. Suggestions 

are always welcomed.  

 

Please use the link below: 

https://sites.google.com/uhcs-newark.org/uhcse-

learning/ 

 

MS. MCIVER’S CLASS – Scholars will be 

working on ELA - Inference/Making 

Predictions and Math-Basic Addition & 

Subtraction and continuing with Elapsed Time.  

Scholars have already been participating in the 

zoom calls and have been following their 

schedule like in school "business as usual" with 

the one-on-one teachers as well. 
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3RD GRADE 

Hello to our 

third grade 

families.  We hope 

that you are all 

doing well and 

staying safe.  Next 

week, we will 

move forward with 

our virtual learning.  If you have not 

already done so, please make sure that you have 

signed up for Classdojo so that you can stay in 

contact with us and continue to receive updates. 

We will begin using different platforms next 

week that include but are not limited to Khan 

Academy, Moby Max and Epic Reading. We 

want to ensure that we are still providing the 

best education to our scholars during this 

difficult time. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please let us know. Please stay safe 

and stay home when you can. We thank you for 

continuing to choose UHCS. We can and will 

get through this together.  Below are our email 

addresses. 

 

mwilliams@uhcs-newark.org 

cwilliams@uhcs-newark.org 

sgreen@uhcs-newark.org 

kmackey@uhcs-newark.org 

STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES 

All staff email address end with @uhcs-

newark.org. 

 

Mr. Thompson(Principal) ethompson 

Dr. Brown (Principal Intern) cidibrown 

Mr. Carr (Sped/Culture) acarr 

Ms. Lucas (Culture & Climate Spec.) llucas 

Mr. Johnson (Culture) lajohnson 

Ms. Battles (4th grade) rbattles 

Mr. Lewis (4th grade) clewis 

Ms. Woodson (4th grade) awoodson 

Ms. Walker (5th grade) awalker 

Ms. Hall (5th grade) qhall 

Ms. Smith (5th grade) asmith 

Ms. Rivera (6th grade) arivera 

Ms. Sherwood (6th grade) asherwood 

Ms. Carlisle (6th grade) ccarlisle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love & Respect  
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POWERSCHOOL ACCESS 

INSTRUCTIONS 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

 

In an effort to continue school-parent outreach your student's grades and attendance are viewable 

through the University Heights Charter School PowerSchool Parent Portal. To access the portal 

you will need an account through which you may view all students for whom you have legal and 

parental rights. If you have already created a single sign-on account, you do not need to create 

another.  

 

Please note that graded materials may be in the process of being graded and therefore grades may 

change at any time. If you have questions about your child's grade please contact the teacher.  

 

Parent Access Portal is: 

https://uhcs-newark.powerschool.com/public/ 

Access ID is: (receive from teacher by 4/27/2020) 

Access Password is: (receive from teacher by 4/27/2020) 

 

Parent/Guardian Accounts - To set up your single sign-on account for all your students*  

1. Please go to the PowerSchool website at https://uhcs-newark.powerschool.com/public/  

2. Click Create Account (not 'Sign In')  

3. Fill in the information required at the top of the screen  

4. Create your own User Name and Password (number and letters only for both)  

5. Fill in your student's name  

6. Fill in your Parent/Guardian Access ID and Access Password for this student  

7. Select your relationship to the student (e.g. mother, father, etc.)  

8. Click Enter Please remember to keep all usernames and passwords private.  

 

If you have a question or concern about your child's academic performance or other matter you 

can contact your child's teacher by email.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tonya Hughes 

Lead Secretary 
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